
 
 
 
Please ask for: Ryan King   Our ref:    
Telephone No: 01757 292034   Email:  rking@selby.gov.uk 

 
Date: 29 May 2020 
 
        
Jane Crowther 
Clerk to Tadcaster Town Council 
The Ark 
33 Kirkgate 
Tadcaster 
LS24 9AQ 
 
 
 
Dear Jane 
 
RE: Tadcaster Neighbourhood Area Application 
Decision regarding designation of Tadcaster Neighbourhood Area under Section 61G 
of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)  
 
Thank you for your application (dated 19 February 2020) to designate the whole parish of 
Tadcaster as a Neighbourhood Area. The council have agreed to designate the parish of 
Tadcaster as a Neighbourhood Area.  
 
As required by the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended), a 
consultation on the Neighbourhood Area application ran for 6 weeks between 19 March 
2020 and 30 April 2020. In line with the regulations the application was publicised in the 
Tadcaster and Wetherby News on 19 March 2020 and on the Council’s website. Copies of 
the boundaries and supporting statements would usually be made available to view at Selby 
Library, Tadcaster Library, Sherburn in Elmet Library and Barlby Library and at Access Selby 
Contact Centre. However, in light of the current Covid-19 restrictions public buildings are not 
accessible and no copies of the application documentation could be made available at the 
designated deposit points. 
 
A copy of this letter will be published on the Council’s website along with the attached map 
identifying the Neighbourhood Area. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Dave Caulfield 
Director of Economic Regeneration & Place 


